
  

Fundraising and Events  
October 2020-December 2020 

 

07th October 2020 

Dear Families 

We have hosted LEAF and fundraising meetings to plan fundraising events for the year ahead. This letter 
is to inform you of key events happening in school, to help fundraise up until Christmas. We explored lots 
of different ideas, but many were just not doable under the current restrictions. But not to be deterred, we 
have come up with a plan!  
 

October-November 2020: 

Thursday 15th October Movie Night £2.00 per child – each year group has been invited to Movie Night 
via text on school forms. Please sign up by Tuesday 13th October. 

13th November 2020 Children in Need – event content TBC. 
 

Christmas provision: 

We unfortunately are unable to have a Christmas fayre this year due to social distancing restrictions. 
Instead, we still want to give the children a wonderful experience. We know that Santa’s grotto was always 
a favourite at the Fayre, so we are doing this a little differently this year! 

Happening now! Raffle Prizes – We are looking for raffle prizes for the virtual raffle we are holding. Can 
you help by donating an item? Do you know someone who runs a business? Please let Andrea Flux know 
on andrea.flux@lanesendpri.iow.sch.uk or 293233 if you can help us. 

Week beginning 2nd November 2020 Christmas Picture Design – Card, Mugs, Tote bags, Gift tags 
and more! The children are busy designing a Christmas picture in school for you to buy and use as 
Christmas presents (yes – in October!). We will send off your child’s design and you will receive an order 
form to purchase the design as either cards, mugs, tote bags, gift tags and more. You will be able to make 
an order via school forms, and all monies will need to paid in advance of your order being placed. Your 
order will arrive in time for the first week of December! 

Week beginning 2nd November – 12th December 2020 Christmas Raffle – The raffle this year will be 
a set amount per ticket. The raffle will go live on school forms from the beginning of November, you will 
be able to select how many tickets you wish to buy and name the person who the ticket is allocated to. 
We will then create a payment for you on school money to pay for raffle tickets. All names will then be 
placed in a name generator and we will live stream the results! 

Week Beginning 14th December 2020 Christmas Grotto Experience – We will be setting up our own 
Grotto in school for £1.00 per child. The children will be able to meet Father Christmas (socially distanced 
of course!) and have a photo with him. We will then email you this photo to keep as a special memory. 
We plan to have multiple sittings on the final week of term for Christmas lunch in year group bubbles. 
Therefore, your child will visit the grotto on the same day as their lunch sitting, if you have booked and 
paid for them to see Father Christmas. A form will be sent out on school forms prior to the event, and all 
monies will need to be paid prior to your child’s session. The children will also have Christmas activities 
on their Christmas lunch day too! 
 

Phew, I think that’s everything for now! As always, where there is a Sice, there is a way! 
 

Caroline Sice 
Headteacher 
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